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We had our last meet on March 10 at Puddingstone Lake.  What a 

perfect day to be with old friends and see some great motors. The 

weather was perfect.  Our host was Frank Fowler, who did a great 

job as usual.  Was good to see two members we haven’t seen at a 

meet for awhile… Miles Kapper and Steve Hurley.  David Marotta 

did not attend as he has purchased a new boat to play with.  Hope 

to see him at the next meet.  

Lee Kinnel doing what he does best. Allways happy Jack Holtwick 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to George Kent and Les 

Gunnarson who recently both lost their brothers. 

I called David Vaughn and he is at home now recovering from 

a bought with pneumonia.   I know we all miss him at the 

meets and are praying for him to have a swift recovery.   



. 

Frank Fowlers Neptune Mighty 

Mite on right, and my Clark 

Troller.  Note the strange motor 

stand, do you think the county 

would approve ?.   

Very nice Waterwitch of Frank 

Fowler’s.  Can anyone identify this 

nice motorstand?. 



This is why Lee comes to 

meets. 

Kip Fjeld on the left with our president Paul Brinkman  

George Kent and Host Frank Fowler. 



Our host Frank Fowler telling me how to take a picture. 

The feast is on. 

Everyone getting ready for something 

to eat. 



Booorrring.  Well Jack can’t be 

happy all the time. 

Good to see Steve Hurley at 

our meet , back with his sense 

of humor. 

Who’s arm is this ? 

Some interesting articles On the 

next few pages. 









1962 Mercury Engines 

The famous Mercury Hurricane 
Who is this guy ? 



Mercury remote throttle control Mercury Mark 40 1953 

Our next meet is a very informal one.  It’s at Lake Arrowhead along with 

the Wooden Boat Club and the Woody Car Club, on Saturday, June 2nd . 

Bring your motors and stands to display, and also bring a chair. 

We will have our regular meet on July 14th at Mission Bay in San Diego. 

Directions and a reminder will be sent out to you at a later date.   

It was decided at the last meet to have our September meet at Lake 

Castaic, as we have a lot of members from LA. and Santa Barbara 

Counties. 
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